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June 15, 2012 

 

 

 

Erick Simola or Nicole Hanson 

806 Parkway Drive 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: erick440@yahoo.com AND US MAIL 

 Nicki Hanson, VIA EMAIL: hans2900@umn.edu 

  

RE: 806 Parkway Drive appeal 

 

Dear Mr. Simola or Ms. Hanson: 

 

I am returning your appeal and the application fee of $25.00.  The sill height has met the 

requirement of the Legislative Code; therefore, there is no need for a variance by the Legislative 

Hearing Officer on this.  The requirement for sill height is less than 48 inches and the sill height 

you have here is at 47 inches. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

 

Encl. 

cc: Dori Dufesne (via email w/o encl) 

 Jim Bloom (email w/o encl) 

 Stephen Ubl (email w/o encl) 
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